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Wednesday 5 April 2017
Annual Music and Dance Display: Well done to all the children who gave a marvellous display yesterday. A sincere thanks to Kathleen Costello and Marie Hogan for all the tuition throughout the year. We are very grateful to all the parents and families who supplied gifts for the raffle and for purchasing tickets. €400 was raised.
Fundraising:  A sincere thank you to all the parents and parishioners for your continued support with our envelope collection. €600 is already lodged and funds continue to come in with a deadline of this Friday for any outstanding contributions. New blackout blinds to accommodate the use of the Interactive Whiteboard will be erected, costing roughly €2000, over Easter.
Sponsored Walk:  Pat Delaney, the father of a former pupil has kindly volunteered to do the Limerick Run in aid of Burgess N.S. All families have received a sponsorship card each with 25 lines. Anyone who supports this event will be entered into a draw for a smartphone, a dinner for two, a wine hamper and other spot prizes. The cards can be returned at the end of April. Children who fill 25 lines will be entered into a further draw for an RK Sports voucher worth €30 towards their sports tuition in the last term.

RK Sports: Following on from the popularity of RK Sports last year, Rody Kennedy will return to the school each Monday in the last term to do sports with all pupils. €30 will be the cost for 10 weeks.

Swimming: 3rd and 4th classes will attend 6 weeks swimming tuition after Easter. Notes have been distributed to all children involved.
Sacraments: All children who are receiving communion and confirmation are asked to revise their work over Easter.
Congratulations: Anna Dunne in 6th class has been shortlisted for the last 10 out of 1000s of entries for The Weather competition done in association with Met Éireann. We wish her luck in the next selection stage.

Green Schools:  8 June is the next clothes collection. 700kg was collected in March. Míle Buíochas.
Sports: Good luck to all involved in Primary Games and camogie and hurling fixtures in the coming weeks.

Cáisc Shona Daoibh go léir

